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Dear parents, as children begin learning more about Cricket in PE, we wanted to open up further spaces for children interested in joining our weekly Cricket Club after school on Mondays for 8 weeks beginning on Monday 9th May 2022 (3:30-4:30pm). Pick Up from the Year 5 Exit Gate on Clay Hill. The fee for this club is £20 as per all sign-up clubs.
If you would like to sign your child up, please login to your parent pay account.
Many thanks, Mr Saville.
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